
VIENNA, 18 September 2024 – The Minister of Foreign Affairs Finland, Elina
Valtonen, will be outlining the country’s priorities as the incoming OSCE

Chair-in-Office for 2025 on Thursday, 19 September 2024.
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Foreign Minister Valtonen to
outline Finland’s priorities as
incoming OSCE Chairpersonship
VIENNA, 18 September 2024 – The Minister of Foreign Affairs Finland, Elina Valtonen, will be outlining
the country’s priorities as the incoming OSCE Chair-in-Office for 2025 on Thursday, 19 September 2024.

In her presentation to the OSCE Permanent Council, Minister Valtonen will outline Finland’s priorities,
which will focus on safeguarding OSCE principles and commitments in an unprecedented time.

Follow the Minister’s remarks by joining us online tomorrow, 19 September at 15:00 (CEST)
at osce.org/live.

Finland will take over the OSCE Chairpersonship from Malta on 1 January 2025 with Minister Valtonen
serving as OSCE Chair-in-Office. The Chairpersonship programme will be presented in January 2025.

For PDF attachments or links to sources of further information, please visit:
https://www.osce.org/chairpersonship/576483
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